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WORKING TOGETHER TO SAFEGUARD CHILDREN
CHILD PROTECTION CONFERENCES
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY

This conference is held under the Kent Safeguarding Children Multi-Agency Partnership. The matters raised are confidential to members of this conference and the agencies that they represent and will only be shared as necessary in the interests of the child.
All conferences are recorded and stored in line with KCC Information Security Policy. Please refer to the KCC Privacy Notice to understand how we use your personal information
The 	Mapping and Summary of the conference are distributed on the strict understanding that they will be kept confidential and in a secure place.
In certain circumstances it may be necessary to make the summary  of this meeting available to Solicitors, Children’s Guardians, the Civil and Criminal Courts, Child Psychiatrists, other Local Authority Social Workers or other Professionals involved in the welfare of the child or children.
EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES STATEMENT
Kent Safeguarding Children Multi-Agency Partnership recognises that certain people are disadvantaged and experience discrimination. Comments that contribute to this discrimination are not acceptable. This means that all conference members are to be treated with respect, and polite and courteous. It also means that people have the opportunity to say what they want to say. Should they hear anything they do not agree with they are to allow that person to finish and through the chair such views may be challenged.
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